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Airport Board, 

Traffic:  

 We had two charter flights this month 

 Chem Air started operations back up. 

Testing Center: 

 The testing center has maintained availability, Monday- Friday 8a through 4p this month. Though 

due to Annabelles’ departure from P&N testing will become very limited to one day a week due 

to CFI student scheduling until a full-time office staff can be found. 

 We administered 13 tests in March. 10 of those 13 tests were part 107 drone tests. 

 In March we had 4 people come in for I9 verifications. 

Training: 

 Kade is our full-time warrior instructor, and Heath performs the accelerated multi courses, while 

Tim and Malcom are our part-time instructors. 

 During the month of March, 44.7 flight hours of instruction were performed out of 

Independence, along with 31.2 hours of ground training. With more of each scheduled between 

the submission of this report and the meeting date.  

 Another three pilots completed our accelerated multi-engine course this month. Two of the three 

are from out of state. 

Maintenance: 

 We are still offering a 15% discount to first-time maintenance customers. 

 This month our mechanics worked on P&N’s, Arrow, and one of our four Cessnas.  

 Preformed maintenance on three aircraft for customers and are currently working on assembling 

a piper Cherokee for another customer. 


